
OCTOBER 2016

GREETINGS from your
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

of the 
El Dorado Rod and Gun Club

Elections – Board of Directors
Nominations to elect new Board members orreplace those current members who have chosen to retire, or
those whose termsare up and they have chosen not to rerun have been underway since the
SeptemberGeneral Meeting.

Bylaws state that thenomination period will be open for 90 days prior to the Election Meeting slatedfor the
December 12, Monday, 2016 meeting.

Nominations so far are thefollowing:

OFFICERS:
  
PRESIDENT:              Letty Baumgardner
VICE-PRESIDENT:    Michael Worley
TREASURER:            Dick Cox
SECRETARY:             Mickey Razy

DIRECTORS:

Karen Beckman, Jim Peet, Ed Driscoll

New nomination for aDirector’s position:  Pam Nessensen. 

Nominations will continue to be accepted at our regular meetings on November 14, and voting will take place
on December 12, 2016.

The New Road
For those of you who have notdriven up to the club in
the last couple of weeks, you are in for a surprise!

The existing paved portion ofthe road up to the “Y”
has been extended down to the rifle/pistol range
andalso up to the trap range!!!

No moredust, or ruts, or potholes!!! Atrememdous
improvement. Come up to shootand check it out! 

Members are remindedto still keep their speed down



to 10 mph once you enter the gate to the ranges. 

Many thanks to Mickey Razy for all hisresearch in
getting this job done. 

Hall of Fame
Nominations are still openfor the Club’s Hall of Fame Award. Nominations can come from any member of
the club, and the nominee can bea non-board member or a  current BoardMember.

We need more nominations ofnon-board members, so if you know of any of your fellow gun club members
thathave done a lot of work for the club and feel that person should beacknowledged for those efforts please
contact us or come to the next BoardMeeting to nominate that person:  

Thefollowing members have already been nominated: Jim Peet, Simon Russell, Marshall Seaborn, Karen
Beckman, David Verry,Mark Hillis, Ed Driscoll, Scotty Southerland, and Mickey Razy.  Nominations will
close on October 31, 2016.

If you have any other suggestions, pleasecontact:  Letty Baumgardner, Mickey Razy,or Karen Beckman. This
year’s winner ofthe Hall of Fame Award will be revealed at the Club’s Banquet in January andwill receive a
personal plaque and will be permanently inscribed on the Club’sPerpetual Plaque displayed in the Clubhouse
up at the trap range.  

UPCOMING EVENTS



Breast Cancer Awareness Trap Shoot

Please don’t forget our very first Breast CancerAwareness Trapshoot this
weekend – October 22. Sign-ups are at 8 a.m. and shooting starts at 9 a.m.  Lunch
will be served.  Beneficiary is:  Marshall Cancer Center – Breast Cancer

OUR NEW GENERAL MEETING LOCATION

We have changed the location of our monthly general meetings.... AGAIN..... Beginning in November our
monthly general meetings will be held at:

Colina De Oro
694 Pleasant Valley Rd #1 
Diamond Springs, CA 95619
Phone: (530) 295-8356
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Beginning at 5pm, on the second Monday of each month.

Next meeting will be Monday, November 14, 2016. Sorry for any inconvience this may have caused.... We
had some scheduling issues with Denny's Restaurant, and after having our meetings there for so many
years we needed to make some adjustments. We then moved our meetings to Sportsman's Hall in Pollock
Pines, which is a lovely restaurant, unfortunately many were concerned about the winter months and the
distance to get there. So we decided to try Colina De Oro in Diamond Springs. Please join us for our monthly
informative meetings.

Thanks All!

Letty Baumgardner
PRESIDENT
El Dorado Rod & Gun Club

Name | Company | Phone | Fax | Email | Website
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